
     

                   Notice To All Participants   
                 of     
                The Spring Vintage Festival 2014 

 

 

 

We are pleased that the Shelby American Convention is joining SVRA and Road 
America in the 2014 Spring Vintage Festival. 

 

In order to facilitate the SAAC Organization and the number of participants it 
brings to the event, SAAC will be occupying the entire North Paddock, including 
the Lester Carport, the Corporate Paved Pad and all other paved and grass areas of 
this paddock area. 

 

If you normally paddock in this area, we ask that you use other areas within the 
large Road America paddock areas for your purposes during the event. 

 

SVRA Paddock Marshals will be sending 6 to 10 rigs at a time through the tunnel 
into the Paddock Areas to reduce congestion in the paddock and to prevent haulers 
and trailers "holding" on the steep access road through the paddock. 

 

Your co-operation is appreciated. 


